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            Friday 9th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

FOUNDATION STAGE ‘THE NATIVITY’  
NATIVITY PRODUCTION 

TUESDAY 4TH DECEMBER AT 10AM 
 
We are delighted to invite you to the Foundation Stage Nativity Production, ‘The Nativity’ on 
Tuesday 4th at 10am.  
 
TICKETS  
Tickets for this event are free of charge this year and there will be a donation basket at the 
door as you leave the hall. Proceeds from the Nativity will go towards the upkeep and purchase 
of new Nativity costumes. 
 
Due to restrictions on the number of people we can accommodate in the audience and to 
ensure that every family gets the chance to enjoy the performance, each family is entitled to 
two tickets. These will be sent out to you via the book bags in due course. 
 
There will be an opportunity to get ​ONE​ additional ticket on a first come first served basis – we 
will advise when these will be available.  
 

 
DVD 
We will be recording the performance and DVDs will be available to purchase at a later date. 
We will provide further information on this shortly. 
 
We are thoroughly looking forward to this year’s nativity and the children are 
already practising hard! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Foundation Stage Team 
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